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June 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear Friends:  
 
The Spring 2022 semester at Stevens was remarkable in many ways — a record-breaking period of 
research awards; the largest graduating classes in our history; honorary doctoral degrees awarded to Cal 
Ripken, Jr. and Dean Kamen; alumni weekend; Innovation Expo; and the spectacular opening of our 
magnificent University Center Complex, among others! I’m pleased to share this brief video, that 
highlights some of these moments and accomplishments.  
 
Thank you — students, faculty, staff, alumni, members of the Board, friends and partners — for your 
commitment and collaboration, and for being a part of the Stevens community.  
 
Wishing you a wonderful and relaxing summer,  
 

 
Nariman Farvardin      
President      
 
P.S. I was also delighted to see Stevens’ name in the news more than 5,000 times this past semester! 
Please review our Media Highlights Report to catch up on the great work happening at Castle Point.  
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DtO31EfNBgVo&data=05%7C01%7Cmmckay%40stevens.edu%7Ce003028b57384107f04708da4e4adb87%7C8d1a69ec03b54345ae21dad112f5fb4f%7C0%7C0%7C637908380668513418%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fRrss%2FmWGdX45W1olQg32QybnwZdbX91A%2B1oBNDpQMQ%3D&reserved=0
https://web.stevens.edu/news/newspoints/media-update/2022-05/

